DELANCO PTO MINUTES OF MAY 11, 2015 MEETING

7:40 p.m. meeting was called to order by Vice-President Liz Rottinger. There were 11 members in attendance.

Secretary's Report: Vice-President Liz Rottinger presented the April Secretary's Report for circulation to the members.

Treasurer's Report: Treasurer Tracey Hamlin presented the Treasurer's report for circulation to the members. The balance as of today is \$12,132.92.

OLD BUSINESS

Yearbook: Thank you to Suzanne Iwanicki. Order forms are going home shortly

Spiritwear: All items are still available for purchase, sizes Youth Medium to Adult XXL. T-shirts, sweatshirts, pants, shorts, hats and umbrellas are available in our shed. Flyers are online.

Trenton Thunder: 125 tickets were sold. We raised \$500, the kids had a good time singing at the 7th inning stretch, and some got to meet Dale Earnhardt, Jr.

Chick-fil-a Spirit Night: We raised \$159.23 and K-McCann won the Munchkins party.

Mother's Day Flower Sale: We lose money on this sale, but the kids love buying the flowers. We ordered less than last year, but we need to cut down order further.

Joe Corbi's Flash Sale: We sold 144 items, \$792 profit. Delivery is 5/19, 3:00-3:30 and 5:00-7:00. A reminder will go out beforehand.

NEW BUSINESS

Track & Field Day: The PTO arranged for the Kona Ice Truck to be at Pearson for each class during their break times, then the truck will go to Walnut Street for the end of Green & White week at the middle school. The classes will get their regular snack at the end of the day, and room reps will assist.

PTO Luncheon: will be on Thursday, 6/18 at 1:00. Ruth will set up a sign up genius. Set up will be at 8:45am.

3K Run: will be Monday, 6/15, and there will be professional timers this year. Bob West of Gifts & Things does ColorThons like the color run, everyone is given packets of colored powder. There is a 60-70% profit.

PTO Officers: All members voted in favor of Ruth Esposito for a second term of President, Tracey Hamlin for a second term of Treasurer, Jaime Nucifora for a second term of Secretary, and Kristin Atkinson for her first term as Vice President.

OTHER BUSINESS

Mr. Mersinger: Kona ice truck was a great idea. Thank you for the Teacher Appreciation gifts. The calendar for the remainder of the year is very busy. The glow in the dark Hello Goodbye Dance was a lot of fun for the kids. The Board approved next year's calendar. 9/3 and 9/4 will be the first days of school, early dismissals.

Delanco Library: The PTO will pay for the magician for a summer program

Upcoming Events:

Cpcommig	Licitis.
6/5	Pearson Track & Field Day, last day of Green & White Week
6/9	DARE graduation and 5 th grade picnic
6/12	JDRF Walk - Pearson
6/15	Delanco 3K
6/17	8 th Grade Graduation
6/18	PTO Luncheon, 1:00pm, Pearson All-Purpose Room
6/19	Last Day of School, 8th Grade Breakfast

The next PTO Meeting is Monday, September 14, 2015 at 7:30 pm in the Pearson All-Purpose Room.

A motion to approve the Treasurer's report was made by Kristin Atkinson and second by Liz Rottinger.

A motion to approve the Secretary's report was made by Sherry Layman and second by Anne Marie O'Malley.

A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Tracey Hamlin and second by Wendy Flannigan.

Thank you Delanco Township Education Association: Your Children's Teachers and Educational Support Professionals for your continued support